
Lewis Sprunger
#267531 | March 15, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

Public parks should be left as public parks. With the current disastrous appearance of the city due to
all the trash, it is unreasonable to think that the same would not be the result of officially adding
"housing" for houseless persons to public park properties. Citizens need their parks to be safe and
accessible.
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